
 

 
 
 
Parent Representative Family Partnership Meeting on Monday 7.2.18 
 
Meeting was held at JCCC Lincoln from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm 
 
WELCOME—LaShawnda Pearson, Center Director JCCC Main 
 

 Began by welcoming those in attendance 
 
CURRENT CENTER HAPPENINGS—LaShawnda Pearson, Center Director JCCC Main 
 

 Discussed the upcoming Transition Orientation meetings taking place the week of July 23rd to 27th.  

 Email will be sent out on 7.2.18 with Sign Up Genius links, which correspond to the classroom 
your child is transitioning into in August. 

 Highlighted the new, updated website and the location of many important documents under the 
“For Our Parents” heading. 

 Cow Appreciation Day is July 10th 
o With the absence of Camp this year, JCCC will not be hosting a parade at Chick-fil-A’s main 

building. 
o We will have the Chick-fil-A Cow at JCCC in the morning and individual classrooms may be 

planning special activities.  
o Feel free to ask your child’s teacher if they will be doing any special activities that day. 

 
MONDAY MEMO FEEDBACK—LaShawnda Pearson, Center Director JCCC Main 
 

 Parents in attendance expressed dissatisfaction with the new Monday Memo Format and feel that 
it is an extra step. 

 One parent in attendance said that she would prefer all information to be in the email instead of 
having to click links to find it. 

 It was also expressed that the start of Water Play was not listed in the “Action Items” heading. 
 
MY BRIGHTDAY ROLLOUT—LaShawnda Pearson, Center Director JCCC Main 
 

 Reviewed the logistics of My Bright Day and distributed registration instructions. 

 Parent Representatives from each classroom will participate in a trial run of My Bright Day 
beginning July 9th. 

 Parent Representatives who participate in the trial run will give feedback on areas of 
improvement.  

 My Bright Day will roll out to all families beginning July 16th. 
 
OPEN DISCUSSION—LaShawnda Pearson, Center Director JCCC Main 
 

 Parent present asked if there were any new construction/parking updates. 



 LaShawnda responded by saying we have no new updates but Ms. Rosalind is meeting today to 
discuss further parking changes. 

 Also discussed upcoming events and how they will be impacted by the continuing parking 
constraints. 

 
Question and Answer 

 
Will information from Transition Orientation meetings be available to those families 
who may be out of town? Information will be made available to those who are out of town by 
email through your child’s Education Coordinator. 
 
Can the Illness Policy be uploaded to the website under the “For Our Parents” tab? 
LaShawnda responded by saying that she will need to double check if the policy can be uploaded to a 
public website. If not, the policy will be sent out again via email. 
 
Will My Bright Day be the only portal for classroom information and documents? My 
Bright Day will only replace the hard copy Daily Experience sheets and streamline Teaching Strategies 
and parent/teacher communication. While we will be using the iPads for tracking, we will still be 
utilizing hard copy tracking sheets and other hard copy paperwork, such as Occurrence Reports, 
which are required by licensing. 
 
When will Pick My Kid be launched? We are still in communication with the representative 
from Pick My Kid. We will update families when we have new information. 
 
Will updated Teacher Placements be available for the upcoming Transition Orientation 
meetings? We have hired new teachers and will update families on placements when they have 
completed their training. We hope to have this information available at Transition Orientation 
meetings but may still be recruiting. 


